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Hydro One Networks Inc.

483 Bay Street, North Tower, 15th Floor

Toronto, Ontario, Canada

M5G 2P5

LAW 

Michael Engelberg, Assistant General Counsel

Telephone:  (416) 345-6305 

Fax:  (416) 345-6972

E-mail:  mengelberg@HydroOne.com


February 12, 2008                                                                           SENT TO FAX (905) 877-0604                                                      
Mr. Walter J. Sopinka

Sopinka & Kort LLP

145 Mill Street

Halton Hills, Ontario L7G 2C2

Dear Mr. Sopinka:

Re:  EB-2007-0050--  Hydro One Networks Inc.’s (“HONI’s”) Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement Application
and Re:  EB-2007-0051--  HONI’s Bruce to Milton Early Access Application
and re:  your client Stephanie Kupiak

I refer to your letter dated February 11, 2008, addressed to Natasha Sookmangal at the Ontario Energy Board, concerning the above-noted matters.

Regarding your question in your letter as to “the rationale for the route change,” the response of Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is that there is no route change proposed at the present time.  

Hydro One is examining three possible local route refinements (one of which, in the Halton Hills area, is of interest to your client) on the basis of input received through its public consultation program conducted over the past year.  Hydro One's examination comprises various activities, including conducting landowner workshops, one of which took place in Halton Hills on January 26, 2008.  Hydro One intends to incorporate the additional information gleaned from the workshops into its ongoing assessments of the potential local route refinements and hopes to make recommendations on the potential local refinements by the end of this month.
Please note that at no time has Hydro One stated that either the reference route or any of the possible route refinements is a "preferred" route.  You may find it of assistance to review item B-3-2 in Hydro One's evidence, which may be found on the project website at:

www.HydroOneNetworks.com/BrucetoMilton
 
Yours very truly,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MICHAEL ENGELBERG
Michael Engelberg

cc:
Ontario Energy Board, att’n:  Ms Kirsten Walli, Secretary         fax (416) 440-7656
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